Kia ora koutou,
| trust that you have all had a wonderful break with your tamariki.

We are still planning on our hikoi up Maungakiekie tomorrow morning.
Gathering outside the Hall on the turf at 5.15am, departing at 5.30am.

This is not at all compulsory, but you are welcome to join us if you wish. It is not a formal school
event, so you must accompany and supervise your children if they attend.

If you do bring your child/children along, you will need to take them home to get ready for school
afterwards. There won't be staff available to look after any tamariki until after the normal time of
8.25am.

We plan on returning to school by 6.45am to share kai in the staffroom. With the event ending by
7.30am - giving time for families to return home to get ready for school, and giving staff time to get
ready for school.

Nga mihi

Megan
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